
Flemington-Raritan Regional School District
Dr. Kari McGann

Superintendent of Schools
50 Court Street, Flemington, New Jersey 08822-1300

Phone: (908) 284-7561 Fax: (908) 284-7656
kari.mcgann@frsd.us

June 8, 2023

Dear Parents, Staff, Faculty, and Community Members,

According to Weather Works, air quality, as expected, has continued to improve. We have seen the
heavy smoke lessening throughout the morning into the midday. On Thursday night, we expect just a
little bit of haze and smokiness. By tomorrow, the air quality concerns will be much lower. All
schools will have a regular day of school, tomorrow, June 9th, 2023.

We will continue to have some precautions in place that were referenced in letters on June 6 and June
7 but will reduce some as the air quality returns to normal conditions.

Tomorrow, on Friday, June 9, we expect more clouds than sun, but clear of the haze and smoke.
Students may return to outdoor recess, but all-day outside events, such as all-day field days, will be
postponed until next week.

Sincerely,

Dr. Kari McGann
Superintendent of Schools
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